
 

Board Meetings
All meetings will be held both 
online via Zoom and in person 
in the Board Chambers at the 
Administration Building at 304 E. 
Grand River Ave. in Howell.

How To Meet Via Zoom:

•	 By the direct link: https://
zoom.us/j/3997000062?pwd
=SUdLYVFFcmozWnFxbm0v
cHRjWkVIZz09

•	 On The Zoom App: Select 
"Join A Meeting," enter 
meeting code 399 700 0062, 
and enter password LCBOC

•	 By Phone: Call 1-929-205-
6099, enter meeting code 
399 700 0062, and password 
886752

April 22nd - Full Board Meeting 	
	 at 6 P.M. 

May 6th - General Government 	
	 Meeting at 6 P.M. followed 	
	 by the Personnel Committee

May 13th - Courts, Public Safety, 	
	 Infrastructure Development 	
	 Meeting at 6 P.M. followed 	
	 by the Finance & Asset 		
	 Management Meeting and 	
	 then a Full Board Meeting

Crime Victims' Candlelight Vigil - April 19th
In a split second, your entire world 

can change if you become a victim 

of a crime. Even in this challenging 

time, it's important to remember that 

there's help and hope. April 21-27th is 

National Crime Victims' Rights Week 

and to help remind those dealing with 

the aftermath of a crime, the Livingston 

County Prosecutor's Office is holding a 

Candlelight Vigil on Friday, April 19th 

at 6 P.M. at the Historic Courthouse 

Amphitheater in downtown Howell. All 

are welcome to join. Let's show up to 

bring hope to victims and let them know 

they aren't alone. If you've been the 

victim of a crime or know someone who has who would like to look into assistance and 

support, please call the Prosecutor's Office at (517) 546-8358.
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2025 Master Plan Workshop - May 1, 2024
The Livingston County 

Planning Department is 

excited to invite everyone to 

the upcoming 2025 Master 

Plan Workshop. Join us on 

Wednesday, May 1st from 

Noon - 1 P.M. at the Livingston 

Educational Service Agency 

(1425 W. Grand River Ave. in 

Howell.) 

This workshop is open to the 

public, so come voice your 

opinion to help shape the long 

term vision of our community. 

If you'd like to attend, kindly 

RSVP via email to mhaglund@

livgov.com by April 29th. 

Throughout 2024, the Planning Department will be working to create a 2025 Master 

Plan that examines land use, transportation, infrastructure, natural resources, housing, 

economic development, agriculture, and other key elements of the community. The Plan 

will include long-range goals and objectives for development for the next 10-20 years. 

In addition to the May 1st workshop, there will be additional opportunities for resident 

input. Stay updated with the latest progress on the Plan by visiting https://milivcounty.

gov/planning/livingston-county-2025-master-plan/.
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Join Livingston County as a District Court Deputy Court Clerk
$18.05 - 21.57/Hr | Comprehensive Benefit Package | Full-Time
Are you someone who enjoys helping people, handling paperwork, and providing top-notch 
customer service? If so, the District Court's Deputy Court Clerk position is a perfect fit for 
you! In this role you'll assist in the processing of traffic, civil, and criminal court cases. You'll be 
the helpful face at the District Court counter that receives money, provides information to the 
public, attorneys, and law enforcement on court matters, and handles a variety of documents. 
If you have skill in maintaining data, can navigate technology well, and can work well with a 
variety of people, you'll enjoy working at the District Court as a Deputy Court Clerk.

Learn More & Apply At:  https://livingston.applicantpool.com/jobs/

Upcoming Events
Police Week Blood Drive - May 16th 

Be someone's hero by 

donating blood. The 

Livingston County Sheriff's 

Office is celebrating National Police Week by 

hosting a blood drive on Wednesday, May 16th at 

LESA (1425 W. Grand River Ave.) from 10 a.m. to 3:45 

p.m. Walk in to donate, or save time by scheduling 

your appointment at www.redcrossblood.org with 

sponsor code LESA or call 1-800-RED CROSS.

Earn A Trifecta 5K Medal 
Veteran Services 

is looking forward 

to hosting their 

9/11 Never Forget 

5K trail race this 

September in 

partnership with Howell Recreation. Sign up now 

for a discounted race fee or sign up for all three 5K 

races held by Howell Recreation to earn a special 

15K medal and discounted race fees!
Melon Run 5K - August 16th
9/11 Never Forget Trail 5K - September 14th
Headless Horseman 5K - October 19th

Help Fill The School Bus Food Drive
School will be out 

soon, which means 

that some children will 

no longer have access 

to food during summer 

break. Together, let's 

fill the cardboard bus at the Historic Courthouse 

with canned foods and snacks so no student goes 

hungry this summer! Drop off food like mac n' 

cheese, granola bars, pop tarts, pudding cups, juice 

boxes, and canned fruit before June 1st. 

Passed Resolutions
•	 EMS will purchase two powered cots and loaders for two of their 

newest ambulances. The cost of the cots and loaders is $157,187.

•	 EMS has entered into a one year agreement with Trinity Health 
Livingston Hospital to provide ambulance transport services. 
This agreement qualifies the payment process for services 
provided to Trinity Health.

•	 The Health Department will accept grant funding in an amount 
not to exceed $55,573 from the Department of Licensing and 
Regulatory Affairs, Cannabis Regulatory Agency. The funding 
will be used for community education and outreach activities.

•	 The Health Department will accept funding in an amount not to 
exceed $3,500 from the Michigan Association for Local Public 
Health. This funding will be used to support staff wellbeing.

•	 The Jail will renew their contract for discounted medical 
services from Blue Cross Blue Shield for two years, expiring on 
March 31, 2026.

•	 The Sheriff's Office is eliminating their vacant Jail Services/
Intake Specialist position and adding an additional Jail Division 
Deputy position to the Inmate Services Unit. 

•	 The Sheriff's Office will apply for grant funding from the State 
of Michigan Office of Highway Safety Planning in the hopes of 
purchasing a driving stimulator, license barcode readers, mobile 
fingerprint systems, and portable crash scene lighting at a total 
amount of $207,971.

•	 The Drain Department will reclassify a Drain Maintenance 
Worker II position at Grade 4 to a Drain Maintenance Worker III 
position at Grade 5.

•	 The Board of Commissioners have approved and adopted the 
2024 County Equalization Report and accompanying statements. 
The report contains the equalized value of all taxable property, 
both real and personal, for each of the sixteen townships and 
three cities within Livingston County. The total value for all real 
property being equalized at  $16,645,677,253 and personal 
property equalized at $672,874,870 for a total County Equalized 
Value of $17,318,552,123.

•	 The Sheriff's Office will reclassify their Administrative Specialist 
at Grade 5 to a Jail Administrative Coordinator at Grade 6. 

•	 The Public Defender's Office has changed the title of their Social 
Worker position to a Client Advocate.
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